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ASX/Media Announcement
Perth: 8 December 2014

RIGHTS ISSUE – EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE
Platypus Minerals Ltd (“Platypus” or “Company”)

The Company advises that it has extended the closing date by 7 days for acceptances of entitlements to its
non-renounceable pro rata rights issue. The new closing date and subsequent events will now be as follows:

Closing Date for acceptances 18 December 2014

Deferred settlement trading 19 December 2014

Notify ASX of Shortfall 23 December 2014

Issue of New Securities 23 December 2014

Despatch of shareholding statements 24 December 2014

Normal trading of New Shares expected to commence 29 December 2014

For further information, please contact:

Paul McQuillan
Company Secretary
08 9363 7800

L1, 254 Railway Parade, West Leederville WA 6007| PO Box 1245, West Leederville WA 6901

T: +61 8 9363 7800 | e: office@platypusminerals.com.au | www.platypusminerals.com.au
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